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07 August 2023  

To: The Chief Executive Officer Sunshine Coast Regional Council (SCRC) 

Dear Ms Thomas 

RE: OSCAR support for Community requests re Dulong and Image Flat quarries EOI Lease process 

The Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents Inc. (OSCAR) writes in support of the 
submission made on behalf of the major community organisations in the northern Blackall Range 
and Image Flat areas and both SCEC and OSCAR. 

These communities have been dealing with Sunshine Coast Regional Council re this issue for some 
months now without any satisfactory resolution of the issues raised. 

OSCAR feels that the issues raised in the community submission have implications for governance, 
transparency and community engagement. 

We look forward to a timely response to the issues raised. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Melva Hobson PSM 
President 
OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 
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